
Formentera Council extends congratulations to Neus Mateu

The president of the Formentera Council, Jaume Ferrer, wishes to congratulate Neus Mateu for
her recent appointment as the central government's director for the Pityuses. Mateu's
assignment fills a void that was left by Roger Sales in January 2017.

  

By coincidence, Mateu's arrival has overlapped with the winter holidays of the CiF chairman,
making him unable to attend a ceremony for the appointment.

  

Nevertheless, the addition of Mateu is being seen as a boost to efforts of the Council and the
administration in Madrid. Take, for example, an initiative to heighten security, agreed at the
most recent meeting of a security commission (junta de seguretat) on the island in December.
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